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YOUR

WORK
HERE

March 28 through April 13, 2003
A Photographic Celebration in the PRC’s New Home

832 Commonwealth Avenue
Boston, MA 02215

Exactly as the title sounds, come hang your work on the walls of the Photographic Resource Center’s new home! Beginning Friday,
March 28th, we're asking everyone and anyone to inaugurate the walls of the new gallery.

Drop off your one photographic piece beginning Friday, March 28 and we’ll hang it for you. Work will be accepted daily (during
normal business hours, Tuesday, Wednesday, Friday 10am-6pm; Thursday 10am-8pm; Saturday, Sunday with hanging occurring
Monday-Friday) throughout the run of the show. The exhibition will on display until April 13th.

To be fair to all, we’ve come up with a few guidelines:

e ONE work of photographic art per person (diptychs, triptychs, etc., within reason, but please, it must be one cohesively
conceived piece)

e piece can take up no longer than 36 inches of running feet horizontally or vertically

e  piece must be ready to hang (but doesn’t have to be framed)

e we provide the drills, hammers, nails, screws

e we will have pre-printed labels for you to fill out

e for any alternative media or special hanging needs, please contact the PRC beforehand

At the end of February, the PRC moved to a new, street-level, storefront home at 832 Commonwealth Avenue—just blocks from its
former basement facility. Located across from the Boston University Art Gallery and adjacent to the 808 Gallery, this highly visible
site rounds out what is a burgeoning cultural district. The new address represents the PRC's fourth "on-campus" home since it
became affiliated with the University in 1978. Concurrent with the move, the staff and Board of Directors of the PRC plan to hone
its resources and programming in order to further expand and enhance the organization's benefit to the communities of New
England. Your Work Here is the first offering in the PRC's transformation.

Please join us in celebrating our new home via this community art event! For more info, please call 617-975-0600, email prc@bu.edu,
or visit www.prcboston.org.

Who and where we are: The Photographic Resource Center is a non-profit organization that exists to facilitate the study and dissemination of
information related to photography. Operating from the campus of Boston University, it provides a highly acclaimed exhibition program, a bi-
monthly newsletter, lectures, workshops, special events, and a 4,000-volume resource library to our members and the general public. It is supported
by grants from the National Endowment for the Arts, the Massachusetts Cultural Council, the Boston Cultural Council, as well as by numerous
private foundations, and the ongoing generosity of its members. The Photographic Resource Center is located at 832 Commonwealth Avenue,
Boston, MA, 02215 (BU West T stop on the B Green Line). Hours are Tuesday, Wednesday, and Friday from 10 to 6pm, Thursdays from 10 to
8pm, and Saturday and Sunday 12-5pm. Admission is free for this exhibition. The PRC is always free to members and to school groups with
appointments. The PRC is fully accessible.
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